
Dear Oregon House Committee On Judiciary:

I support this house bill created by and put forth by the community. Criminalizing houseless people who have nowhere private to live 
is not the solution to houselessness. It's a solution to protecting the property value of rich people and business owners. Again and 
again research shows that the solution to houselessness is to provide housing. Until you do that, stop sweeping houseless people. 
This will only ensure that they are kept houseless and harm the community further.

Sincerely,
Maria Cahill


